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U.S. Catholic China Bureau
1646 Addison Street
Berkeley, CA 94703

Website: www.nscatholicchina.org.

Email: director@uscatholicchina.org
Phone: 510-900-2015

September 30, 2017

To: Deacon Patrick So
Subject: U.S. Catholic China Bureau 27% Biennial National Conference

Dear Deacon Patrick
Allow me to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the Planning Committee and the board of the

U.S. Catholic China Bureau for your participation in the August 11-13, 2017 National Conference held at
St. John’s University in Jamaica, NY.

Your willingness to assist with the conference pre-organizing efforts was invaluable. We knew all was in
good hands when I was told that you would pick up Archbishop Eugene Nugent at the airport. As many
of us who have spent time in the NYC area, a simple drive to either LaGurdia or JFK airports can wipe us
out for the day. Thank God all went well.

I hope you were able to enjoy the many dimensions of the conference. Listening to the many voices on
China and the Catholic Church on China is an opportunity to learn so much. An event like the conference
is also a way to see old friends and get to know others who love Catholic China.

Let us continue to pray for and with the Catholic Church in China.

%M g &45?146%% (ﬂ

Father Robert E. Carbonneau, C.P., Ph.D.
Executive Director
U.S. Catholic China Association

CSC Newsletter 61
4 October 16, 2017



2. HEH(10/8)=RAEMET éﬁﬁ%ﬁéﬁ YEFAE  FIgERE A - S5 - BEE - 'k
EEST R - R BRHR - B SESE - WO ARIIEE - BRE (EiETTk
AN o HEERRRL - SN EER ’J/Eijj Ag ) -

CSC Newsletter 61
5 October 16, 2017



